## THE SNOKE SIGNAL (hatsworth Historical Society December 1968

Greetings and Good Cheer for Christmas and the New Year.

December 18

(hristmas Musical in place of our regular meeting. (elia Woodman has planned a delightful evening of music and dancing presented by Leslie's School of Dance, a (horal Group from one of our churches and June King with her professional poodles. We invite you and your friends to join us in the Oral Arts Room at the (hatsworth High School, Wednesday evening, December 18 at 7:30 p.m. Refreshments will be for sale but there will be no admission charge. Please come.

We are happy to report our last meeting was a most interesting and profitable one. We made \$93.50.

Our food sale was also a sucess but we could have used more food. We made \$60.00

The evening at Mrs. Schnelkers to honor Minnie Palmers Birthday was delightful. Her family surprised her by attending and she was a sparkling and beautiful celebrant. The Girl Scouts did a perfect job as hostesses serving a delicious cake donated by Ralph's Markets. A special thanks to Virginia Matson and her daughter Kelly for making all the arrangements and working so hard before and after for after the party there was plenty of cleanup. We collected \$52.00 for the Minnie Palmer fund and we do thank all of you.

The contract will soon be given to start the plumming and closing the foundation. Let's plan big things for the New Year.

Merry (hristmas and a happy and peaceful New Year --Lillian Schepler
President

